
Email to all Year 7 Intake September 2024 Parents 21st May 2024 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Thank you to those Parents and Carers who have already logged into Arbor for the first time at 
Hagley Catholic High School, completed all pupil consents and provided other core information for 
their child. We still have a lot of pupil information outstanding, so if you have not had the 
opportunity to log in yet please can we ask that do so at your earliest opportunity. Arbor will prompt 
you to complete certain items of data and show you what pupil data is outstanding. Please log in and 
provide all the information requested before Intake Information Evening on *Monday 1st July. 
 
A reminder too that should your child have a diagnosed medical condition that may require 
support/treatment at school or requires the use of aids such as EpiPens or Inhalers, please ensure 
that you have informed the school prior to our transition and induction days and completed our 
Student Medical Condition Form. This will enable staff to be appropriately briefed and any further 
paperwork to be completed. https://forms.office.com/e/42z50mnvQc 
 
Pupils identified by their primary schools as in need of additional transitional arrangements, to cater 
to their needs, will be invited additional sessions at Hagley Catholic High School, before the main 
Year 7 Induction Day on Wednesday 3rd July. Parents and carers of relevant students will receive an 
email invitation this week. The sessions offered will be Friday 7th June or Friday 14th 
June and Friday 21st June (1.30pm - 3.00pm). 

 

Individual pupils who are joining the school but are not currently in a school that is part of the 
Emmaus Catholic Multi Academy Company, or a named Feeder School and who have not received an 
in school visit, will have received an email inviting them to an additional transition session held 
on Friday 14th June 2024 (1.30pm - 3.00pm). 

 
Copies of all previous letters and emails sent to parents and carers of the Year 7 Intake 2024 can be 
found on the Year 6 Transition page of the school website at Hagley Catholic High School - Year 6 
Transition (hagleyrc.worcs.sch.uk) 
 
If you have any questions or experience any issues with logging in to Arbor for the first time, then 
please do not hesitate to contact the admissions team via email 
at admissions_hchs@emmausmac.com or by calling the main school number and choosing option 3 
for 'admissions'. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs S O'Brien 
Admissions Officer 

 
Hagley Catholic High School 
Brake Lane 
Hagley 
Worcestershire 
DY8 2XL 
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